
From the Principal 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members, 

Thank you to all community members, staff and students who 
attended our recent Sports Carnival. From all accounts it was 
a resounding success and a good time was had by all! Please 
remember that as our field events were only completed 
yesterday all trophies and medals will be given out at our next 
school assembly. Congratulations to all our students on the 
way they displayed supportive behaviour to fellow 
competitors.  

This week is Book Week, as we celebrate the joys and learning 
that only books can give to a reader.  The effort that goes into 
this celebration is outstanding and I would like to make a 
special mention to Mrs Wendy Smith for all her hard work 
coordinating this week. I look forward to seeing all the Book 
Week costumes this Wednesday, August 24th! 

 

Kindest regards 

Stephen 

Principal 

 

From the School 

DISTRIBUTION OF  FREE RAT’s 

As you may be aware, we have received another shipment 

of RAT’s to be distributed to our school community.  Kindy 

parents will be able to collect their RAT’s from Miss 

Bandarage on Thursday.  For all other students, Mrs 

Heffernan and Mrs Wilson will be handing them out at Kiss 

& Drop on Friday afternoon. 

 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

The Book Week parade took place on Wednesday, 24th 

August.  Mrs Smith did a fantastic job creating a space 

based on this year’s theme ’Dreaming with eyes open’.   It 

was fantastic to see so many students dressed as their 

favourite book character.  It is great seeing the whole school 

come together to celebrate a love of reading. 

 

LATE PICK UPS 

There have been a number of children being picked up quite 

late after school has finished in recent weeks.  If you are 

running even 5-10 minutes late can you notify the office 

that you are on your way.  Children tend to have over active 

imaginations and can start thinking the worst has happened 

to you.   

 
CARPARK WORKS 
Upgrades to the parent carpark will take place between 
9am—1pm on Friday, 26th August.  Kiss & Drop will be 
available between these hours.  We apologise for the 
inconvenience and appreciate your ongoing support.  We 
look forward to having a functional carpark once again. 
 
MUSICA VIVA INCURSION 
A brief reminder that payment is now due for our musical 
incursion, ‘Musica Viva.’ 

ORANGE GROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER | ISSUE 8 | 24 AUGUST 2022 

Event Calendar 

Date Event 

Wednesday 24th August Book Week Parade 

Friday 2nd Sept Assembly hosted by Year 5/6 

Monday 5th Sept Safety House Excursion—Pre-Primary & Year 1 

Monday 12th Sept Guildford Grammar School Incursion 

Thursday 15th Sept Musica Viva Incursion—Whole School 

Thursday 22nd Sept P&C Colour Run 
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BOOK WEEK PARADE 2022 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Term 3 Week 3 

Honour 

Certificates 

 

 

Ayan N 

Anum Y 

Kobi S 

Cienna T 

Prisha P 

Seth S 

Jaliyah A 

 

 

Isaiah V 

Ethan F 

Aaliyah O 

Jeremiah J 

Jasmin H 

Ryan G 

Joseph B 

Mathletics Champions 

Gold Certificate: Oliver L 

Silver Certificates: Nathan J, Charlie C, George H, Xavier J, Shanni L, Lena J 

Mathlete of the Week (Junior): Oliver L 

Mathlete of the Week (Senior): Nathan J 

Bronze Star: Room 3 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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